

St. Bartholomew School 470 Ryders Lane

East Brunswick, NJ 08816

Tel. 732-254-7105 Fax. 732-254-6352 school.stbartseb.com

Reverend Thomas J. Walsh, M.Div. Pastor Mrs. Ann Wierzbicki, R.N., M.A.E./Ed.S. Principal

June 17, 2020

Dear Parents and Guardians,

I am grateful for your support and resilience during this time and pray that you are all doing well. I appreciate how you worked diligently to facilitate the distance learning at home and how you supported us on this journey. Our dedicated and talented teachers continued to provide engaging, interactive lessons so we could continue to move forward academically while fostering Catholic ideals and teaching. Your testimonials show that you agree that St. Bartholomew School continued to provide an outstanding Catholic education for our students. I also want to thank our amazing students who continued to work hard and always brought us joy as we met with them virtually.

Our enrollment is strong and we continue to enroll new families. We are moving forward with plans to safely reopen in September. The Office of Schools at the Diocese of Metuchen has formed a task force to provide us with guidelines to keep our students and staff safe. I will update you as we receive information and keep you informed with any changes, so please check our school website periodically.

Please know of my heartfelt prayers for you and your families. If you have any questions or concerns, please contact the school office.

God bless you, Mrs. Ann Wierzbicki, R.N., M.A.E./Ed.S. Principal